
GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

National Archives and Records Service 
Washington, D.C. 20408 

July 28, 1969 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in reply to your letter of July 7, 1969. 

In accordance with a policy established when we first received 

requests for th.e weighing of bullets or bullet fragments among 

the exhibits of the Warren Commission, we do not weigh any of 

these items because this might lead to other requests for 

laboratory procedures or tests involving the Commission's 

exhibits which could result in the loss, damage, or alteration 

of same of these exhibits. 

Sincerely, 

HERBERT E. AIMED 
Acting Archivist 
of the United States 

Keep Freedom in Your Future With U.S. Savings Bonds 


